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Dear Parishioners,

In their pastoral letter Stewardship: A Disciple’s Response, the United States Catholic
Bishops ask, “Who is a Christian steward?” with the response, “One who receives God’s gifts
gratefully, cherishes them and tends them in a responsible manner, shares them in justice
and love with all, and returns them with increase to the Lord . . . Christian stewardship,
therefore applies to everything–all personal talents, abilities, and wealth.”

Thank you to whose who invest themselves in building up God’s Kingdom here at Corpus
Christi Parish by the sharing of their talents, abilities and wealth. The accompanying chart
shows the year-end financials for the past four fiscal years. With the trend of declining
revenue, we continue to cut costs wherever possible. I invite you to consider how our parish
fits into your calendar end-of-year financial planning as a means of enhancing revenue.
  
May the Lord open our hearts to be grateful givers, cherishing our blessings and returning
them with increase.

– Father Kovanis

Year-end financials for the past four fiscal years

https://files.ecatholic.com/11785/documents/2022/9/SKM_C450i22091512260.pdf?t=1663263284000

